
January 15, 2008  

Parents of 7th Grade Students: 

On Tuesday, February 10, 2009, you are invited to attend our ICS Mid-Year 7th Grade Parent Meeting.  

This is a meeting for just the parents of current 7th grade students.  The agenda includes these topics:   

 A  7th Grade Parent’s Perspective 

 Secondary v. Elementary School 

 The Self-Reliant Student 

 Q and A 

This is an opportunity to review your academic year to date, get information, and ask questions as well 

as talk specifically and informally with other parents who have students in the current 7th grade class.  In 

the past, our parents have found this meeting to be informative and very helpful as they navigate 

through the first few semesters here at ICS.   

Date:  Feb. 10, 2009 

Time: 6:00p.m. to 7:00p.m.  (the hour prior to the monthly ICS PTSA meeting) 

Place: The ICS Gym 

Remember:   This meeting is for parents only; no students or younger siblings on this night please. 

Hope to see you there.     

 


